
Rockaway	Township	Substance	Abuse	Alliance	Meeting	
October	15,	2015	

Attendees:	

Leslie	Wexler		 	 lesliewexler@rtsaa.org	
Lisa	Wexler	 	 	 lisamwexler@yahoo.com	
Lil	Wexler	 	 	 lbw107@msn.com	
Todd	Silverman	 	 tsilverman@morrisparks.net	
Mary	McAloon	 	 mkmac83@aol.com	
Marty	McParland	 	 chief@rktpd.org	
Donna	DelVecchio	 	 muffkins6869@yahoo.com	
Karen	Perry	 	 	 kperrywo@gmail.com	
Kim	Knauss		 	 	 mcnmom734@aol.com	
	
Meeting	called	to	order	at	7:05	pm	by	Les.	

Minutes	from	previous	meeting	were	read	and	approved	by	Chief	Marty	McParland,	
second	by	Mary.	

Introduction	of	attendees.	

No	printed	treasurers	report,	they	will	forward	out	via	email.		

Old	Business	
Buffalo	Wild	Wings	–	Wasn’t	as	successful	as	we	had	hoped	but	we	did	bring	in	about	
$300	for	the	day.	

Darryl	Strawberry	‐	It	was	an	amazing	night	and	very	successful.	Everyone	who	was	
there	enjoyed	it	and	we	have	received	great	reviews.		

New	Business	

Members	from	the	Hanover	Substance	Abuse	Committee	joined	us	and	are	concerned	
for	their	kids	of	their	town	and	want	us	to	get	involved	and	help	them	get	our	program	
to	their	town.			

Website:	Todd	updated	events	and	page	accordingly.	He	will	add	the	photos	from	
Darryl	Strawberry	event.		

DFC	Grant:	We	will	not	be	renewing	the	grant	for	next	year.		We	will	remain	The	
Rockaway	Township	Substance	Abuse	Alliance.		

7th	grade	programs	2015/2016:		On	October	29,	2015.	Charles	Bracey	will	be	
speaking	during	Red	Ribbon	week.		A	second	program	will	happen	later	in	the	year	with	
Anne	Light.		



8th	Grade	Program:	November	16,	our	first	phase	of	the	program	will	occur.	The	
students	from	Daytop	will	come	and	speak.	Right	after	the	New	Year	phase	two	will	
happen,	Jack	Elsmore	will	speak	to	the	eighth	graders.		

Project	PRIDE	for	2016:	May	17,	2016	Prisoners	from	the	state	prison	will	come	speak	
to	the	8th	grade	as	the	3rd	phase.		

Celebrity	Day:	June	7,	2016;	we	have	13‐14	celebrities	will	be	joining	us.		

Meeting	adjourned	at	8:15	pm.		

Next	meeting:	November	19	at	Copeland	at	7:00.		

	


